
Holy Cross Nursery School 

October 2024 Newsletter 

Happy Fall, y’all!  It was great to see all our parents, new and 
old, at our back-to-school nights last week.  Thank you for 
coming!  Also, many thanks to everyone who supported our 
Scholastic Book Fair – we will let you know how well we did 

as soon as we find out. 

Important October Dates… 
 

  October 1st   Spirit Wear Day 
  October 3rd  CLOSED (Rosh Hashanah) 
  October 14th       CLOSED (Columbus Day) 
  October 18th  Spirit Wear Day 
  October 28th   Spirit Wear Day 
  October 30th   Trunk or Treat 
  October 31st    Trunk or Treat 

Spirit Wear Sale 

The last day to order Spirit Wear is 

Friday October 4th.  Call or email the 

office if you need an order form. 

 
 
 

Our Miss Chocolate Fall Fundraiser is 
going on NOW until October 21st.  

Your student should have brought home 
the fundraising brochure by now.  

Please consider shopping online at your 
leisure and supporting the nursery 

school at the same time! 

Backpacks 

Don’t forget to check your 

child’s backpack daily for any 

paperwork/notices that we send 

home and to see the wonderful 

things that your child is creating at school. 

Lunches/Snacks 
Parents, please be sure to 
pack a healthy lunch for 
your child that they can 
eat on their own.  Keep in 

mind that all food should be bite size 
or easy to bite into.  Be sure to cut hot 
dogs and grapes in half so that there is 

no choking hazard for your child. 



INFORMATION FROM THE  
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

 

Flu Shots – Plan NOW! 

Flu shots are mandatory for preschool children, unless 
they have a religious exemption.  Please bring us proof 
of vaccination as soon as you receive it.  This MUST 

be completed by 12/31/24 for your child to return to 
school in January. 

 

LAST CALL FOR HEALTH FORMS!! 
ATTN Parents:  The state of New Jersey requires a 

completed Universal Health Record for each child in 
our nursery school, even if the child has a religious 
exemption for vaccinations.  Technically, your child 

should not be in school unless we have their medical 
paperwork.  PLEASE get the required medical forms 

in ASAP!  

Tuition 
At the end of each month, you will receive a 
tuition invoice by email.  Tuition is due on the 
1st of each month, payments received after 
the 10th of the month will be charged a 
$15.00 late fee.  Please check the information 
carefully and let us know if anything appears 
incorrect. 

Halloween is a very exciting time at Holy Cross  
Nursery School and we are looking forward to  
celebrating with all of our wonderful students.   

 

On the days of Trunk or Treat and class parties, please have your child
(ren) in their costumes when dropping them off.  Many of the children 

like to take their costumes off during the day so be sure to either have clothes under 
their costume or an extra change of clothes that day. 
 

Sign up sheets and additional information for trunk or treat will be coming out shortly.  
Please remember that food items mut be store bought and candy should be individually 
wrapped.  NO NUTS, please. 
 

If your child stays until 2:00 p.m. or later, please just pack a light lunch 
on the days of the parties.  If your child leaves at 11:30a.m., there is no 
need to pack a snack on the days of the parties. 
 

If your child does not attend school on Wednesday or Thursday, your 
child’s teacher should speak to you about attending on the 30th or 31st, 
for the Halloween celebration. 

 
In Closing:  A sincere Thank You, to all our parents for the generous donations of cleaning  

supplies to our classrooms this past September.  We are constantly cleaning, so rest assured 
that your donations are being used and are greatly appreciated!   

If you need to call the school, 

please call 732/255-3112. 
 

The church office and the school office 

are not connected and your call cannot 

be transferred.  Thank you! 


